
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

We had another busy week in second grade!  We learned about 
Liturgy of the Eucharist, read a biography about a Poet, learned 
new spelling words and talked about maps.  Thank you for making my 
birthday so special! It was a wonderful day! 
 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will work on Chapter 19, We Go in Peace to Share 
God’s Love.  We will be learning about the last part of Mass.  We will 
talk about the blessings and prayers that are shared during this part 
of the Mass. 

Math:   We will continue our chapter on clocks.  We will be learning 
about the minute and hour hand and how to tell time in five minute 
intervals.  We will also talk about A.M. and P.M. 

Reading: We will read two stories, “Signmaker’s Assistant” and 
“The Trouble with Signs.”  As we read we will work on our 
comprehension skills.  We will also work on point of view and finding 
the text and graphic features.  There will be new high frequency 
words to learn and we will discuss new vocabulary words. Our 
Spelling words will be words with ar.  The test will be on Friday.  



English: We will learn how to put commas in dates and places.  We 
will review capital letters, quotation marks and comas in a booklet 
about our school.   We will also talk about organizing our writing by 
having a beginning, middle and end.   
 

Social Studies/Science:  We will continue to work on Studies 
Weekly packets.  We will be learning about Rights and 
Responsibilities and Scientist and Inventors.   

REMINDERS: 

 

Important Dates: 
March 20 – Early Release @11:20 

April 8 – Last Supper Play 2nd Grade 

April 9-13 – Easter Break 

April 18 – First Eucharist Retreat 

April 25 – First Eucharist Practice & Picture 

April 26 – First Eucharist Celebration 

April 27 – NO SCHOOL – 2nd grade ONLY 

May 1 – May Crowning – bring in flowers 

May 8 – Field Trip (more information to come when we get 

confirmation from the Art Museum) 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 



 

 


